
Notice the location change of this event 

due to construction in the Walnut Room.   
Also, consider the road construction going on and the one-way street that is a drop off for the Riverfront 

Room. 

You can drop off baskets/people on Riverside.  If heading north on Riverside you will need to go to       

NW 2nd Street and make the U-turn which will take you to the Bally’s Riverfront drop-off.  If heading 

south from Fulton you will be able to pull in to the drop-off.  

It is advisable to park in the Bally’s parking garage and go to the crosswalk on the second floor.  You will 

then take the skywalk to the escalator or elevators which will take you to the Riverfront Room.  

If you have questions….call UNOE President, Jenny Thomas at 812-449-0295. 

 

  


